

April 19, 2022

Pixing Zhang
Falun Dafa Association of Canada

Dear Falun Dafa Community:

Mare A Borly

On behalf of Town of LaSalle Council, I am happy to extend greetings in the celebration of the 30th anniversary of Falun Dafa Day on May 13, 2022.

As you celebrate another remarkable year of work dedicated to promoting the practice of Truthfulness, Compassion and Forbearance, the Town of LaSalle thanks you for your continued commitment and compassion in promoting peace in the world. Your message is an inspiration to all Canadians.

We congratulate the Falun Dafa community on another important anniversary celebration.

Sincerely,

Marc Bondy

Mayor

Town of LaSalle

:tcm

